Daily Announcements
Thursday, February 7th
All 6th and 7th-grade students are required to complete the music course selection survey by Friday, Feb. 15. A link was emailed to your parent/guardian on Thursday, Jan. 31. This will register you for next year's music class.
Now, here is Ms. Hay bringing you some love. There's a Secret Admirer Valentine's Decoration Station in the library! We're encouraging any student interested to take a moment to write a letter to a teacher you enjoy. If you also want to pop in and use the supplies to make a valentine for someone else you care about, feel free!
Dig out your pinks, reds, and whites! It's time to celebrate the holiday of love by dressing to the nines! HMS will be showing it's love for Valentine's next Thursday, the 14th, by showing off our best festive wear. Which team has the most love? We'll see on Valentine's day!
The 4th round of the Continental Math Contest will be held this week. Members of the Competition Math Club who did not participate on Tuesday may participate today (Thursday). Testing will take about 1/2 hour to complete. Please arrange transportation accordingly. New members are always welcome.
Bowling Club is meeting today (Thursday)!! Please meet outside of Ms. Harris's room- 238 after school with your $6! Oh, and don't forget money for the snack bar!
Actor's Workshop is meeting today (Thursday) after school in room 152. If you cannot make the meeting, then do not come. If you do not understand these directions, please see Mr. Kelly for clarification.
8th Grade Math Club will end at 3:15pm today (Thursday).
We will not be meeting for Science Olympiad today (Thursday). Please make sure to give in your Regional paperwork by Tuesday.
Friday night's Activity Night is canceled. It will be rescheduled at a later day.
Any baseball players planning to attend the clinic make a note that the original date of Monday 2/11 is changed to Tuesday 2/12. As long as you fill out a waiver, which can be found outside Mr. Brock's room, 11, you can attend this clinic. See you in Gym D from 2:45-4:00.
Attention Best Buddies in 6th, 7th, & 8th grades!! Come join us for a Valentine's activity on Wednesday, February 13! New members are always welcome! Check out Mrs. Gavio's website for more details and to RSVP! We can already feel the love!
Feeling stressed? Yoga Club is here to bring some namaste into your life beginning next Wednesday. Come join us every Wednesday in the wrestling room right after school to learn, or perfect, your yoga practice. Any and all are welcome!
What are things in your life that you love? Your family? Your pet? Snow days? If you're a Reading Olympics member the only answer you're allowed to have thought is READING. You LOVE READING. To prove it, please stop by the library after school on Wednesday the 13th.
Don't forget to drop off any old dried up markers in the bins in the offices for recycling at Crayola!
On Friday, February 22nd, yearbook photos will be taken for all clubs and music ensembles in the Auditorium! The photo schedule is posted outside Ms. Ramos's room. Check it for your activity's time slot!
The Girls' 8th-grade basketball team beat Springton Lake by 10 points. Great team defense mixed with back to back 3's from Schafer sealed the victory.
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